
 
Please join Peace Corps at Berry College On  

Tuesday, February 16th! 
Around the globe, Peace Corps Volunteers are making a difference by helping communities 
take action to improve education and youth development, resources for women, family 

incomes, food production, environmental conservation, HIV/AIDS and malaria prevention, 
clean water accessibility, and much more.  

Speak with campus recruiter, Alex Walker, to find out more about Peace Corps’ application 
process and have your questions answered! 

Information Table: Career Fair 10:30 Am – 12:30 pm 

Krannert Student Center 

Information session: 2:00 Pm – 3:00 PM 

Krannert 217 

  
Please contact, Alex Walker for more information. 

404-562-3468 
awalker@peacecorps.gov 

www.peacecorps.gov 


